
 

 

 

To: Keystone First/Keystone First Community HealthChoices (CHC) Dental Providers 

Date: October 9, 2025 

Re: Important Updates Regarding the Dental Fee Schedule 

 
On September 11, 2025, the Department of Human Services (DHS) issued Medical Assistance (MA) 
Bulletin 27-24-41 regarding the 2025 Medical Assistance Program Dental Fee Schedule update. This 
communication is to notify you of the important changes and how this will affect your claims with 
Keystone First/Keystone First CHC.   
 
All claims with the date of service August 1, 2025 and after will be reprocessed without action 
required on your part. 
 
To review MA Bulletin 27-24-41 in its entirety, including the list of updates made to the Dental Fee 
Schedule, please visit our website at: 

• www.keystonefirstpa.com → Providers → Resources → Dental → Dental Medical Assistance 
Bulletins 

• www.keystonefirstchc.com → For Providers → Resources → Dental Program → Dental Medical 
Assistance Bulletins. 

 
Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of our 
Members/Participants. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Dental 
Account Executive.  

http://www.keystonefirstpa.com/
http://www.keystonefirstchc.com/

